
 

 

June 10, 2020 
 
Faculty and staff members, 
 

Campus leadership continues to evaluate the developments of the COVID-19 pandemic and make responsible 
decisions for the well-being of our entire Carl Albert community.  At this time, campus facilities are still closed 
to the public and will remain that way until July 1.  Protocols will be re-evaluated leading up to that date.  To 
be clear, summer courses will remain completely online. 

As previously stated, factors concerning the fall 2020 semester are also being considered.  Carl Albert’s plan 
has not been announced, but the Cabinet leadership is evaluating all factors, possibilities, and best practices to 
determine the safest, yet most productive, manner of instructional delivery for the upcoming fall semester. 

We ask that you remain aware of safety protocols already in place, and feel free to reach out anytime with any 
questions or concerns. 

The leadership team will continue to monitor the situation closely, make sound decisions based on the most 
accurate data available, and communicate effectively to ensure safety and success.  Thank you for your 
continued patience and flexibility, and for working hard to provide the highest level of education possible! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
President Jay Falkner 
Carl Albert State College 
 


